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We should be on daylight savings time all the time. The few months of standard time 

in winter really shortens the day 

Being on standard time in spring and summer would be two hours off our neighboring 

states and would throw off TV scheduling  

Sports would be on at the wrong time,  

Daylight savings time all year…  


